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March 11, 2014 
 
 
 
To the Honorable Members of the 
  Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
City Hall, Room 205 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 131529 relates to floodplain zoning regulations. This file adopts a flood insurance 
study for the portion of the city located in Waukesha County. Specifically, the following panels will 
be added: Waukesha County flood insurance rate map panel numbers 55133C0114F and 
55133C0227F dated November 19, 2008. These panels were intended to be part of the larger 
floodplain ordinance text change file (FN 130955), which was before City Plan Commission in 
December 2013.  
 

The Zoning Code Technical Committee met on February 25, 2014, and found the proposed 
file to meet the three criteria with respect to legality and enforceability, administrative efficiency, 
and consistency with the format of the zoning code. 
 
 Since the proposed amendment meets the standards of legality, enforceability, 
administrative efficiency, and consistency with the zoning code, the City Plan Commission at its 
regular meeting on March 10, 2014, recommended approval of the file. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
c: E. Richardson 

 


